





[bookmark: _GoBack]4th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We warmly welcome you to the new school year, which we hope will be filled with learning, love and lots of laughter. We are really looking forward to seeing the children again and developing them as the very special and unique individuals and learners that they all are.

The autumn term is a very busy one and after the summer break we hope the children are well rested and ready to hit the ground running.

We hope you find the following information helpful and informative
· Class Three Essential Bits
· Autumn Term Curriculum Overview
· Swimming Lessons Letter

We will be running a variety of workshops and information sessions, which we hope you will be able to attend. If there are any areas you would like information on to help you to support your child’s learning, please let us know.

Class Three’s website pages for this year will be up and running in the next few weeks and will include copies of all the above information, a class timetable and other helpful information.

Please use your child’s reading log if you have any queries regarding your child’s learning. We will endeavor to reply using the reading log or contact you personally if needed.

I am always available both before and after school should you have any questions or concerns.

In anticipation of an exciting year ahead, 

yours sincerely,




Mrs Lowndes 			Mrs Lowe
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